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Newsletter 12 March 2020  

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

How lovely it has been to be back with everyone.  I hear the 

beautiful sound of children all day long and it is wonderful.  It is 

such a special feeling to make the first step towards having the 

truly remarkable ECS community all back together.   

We have changed our newsletter format … we hope you like 

it.  We are still celebrating on a Friday by looking at children’s 

learning in assembly and we actively post on Twitter and 

Facebook.  We enjoy sharing our many exciting moments with 

you and the community.  

Please take care and be safe.  Enjoy your Mothers’ Day on 

Sunday … children make sure you spoil your mum! 

Best wishes 

Caroline McLennan 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 

English News 

To celebrate World Book Day the Reception children had a virtual visit from a real 
author and Mummy from ECS. They enjoyed meeting ‘Pigeon’, listening to the 

story and joining in with actions. They then created their own Pigeons. 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 1 

Last day of term 

April 19 

Children return to school 

June 21 

Class photos 

 

Important 

Announcement 

 
 

The winner for the Extreme read 

competition was won by Florence 

Sutton.  Well done to everyone  

who sent in an entry. 
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Maths/Computing News 

This week we have had the Konflux Theatre in teaching years 2 

and 5 pupils about on-line safety 

 

 

 

 

 

Science/RE News 

Year 4 have started learning about microorganisms in Science. Lesson 1 

involved looking at the structure of viruses and fungi, we used playdough to 

recreate the shapes.  

 

 

In the Community 

ECSA 

 

Christ Church 

 

 

School uniform 

A thank you to all of you that 

have donated second hand 

uniform over the past few months.  

Could we ask that we hold back 

on sending any more uniform in 

until such time as we are able to 

organize a sale of the current 

second hand stock. 

 

Well done to all children, teachers 

and parents for dressing up on 

World Book day.  We had some 

fantastic costumes. 

 

Year 4 have been exploring 

how to become a successful 

writer and as part of our 

learning we have written letters 

to our favourite authors. We 

shall be posting these on Friday 

and are very much hoping we 

may even get a few replies too. 
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Humanities News 

Year 2 are looking at the Fire of London as part of their big enquiry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art/DT/ Well being News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


